
Mayor’s Report:

NEW BUSINESS
Materials to be Placed on File

“The Village has received an application for a Class “O” outdoor liquor license from Not Kind of, LLC 
d/b/a The Foxtail, located at 5237 Main Street.”

“Pursuant to Section 3-12(d) of the Liquor Control Ordinance, a public hearing for a liquor license 
application may be waived.  The application must be placed on file for a minimum of two weeks, subject 
to public comment prior to the issuance of a license.”

“At this time, I am placing this application on file in the Village Clerk’s Office.  Barring any objection, 
once the two week waiting period has passed, a Class “O” outdoor liquor license shall be issued to Not 
Kind of, LLC d/b/a The Foxtail, located at 5237 Main Street”

PLACED ON FILE Tuesday, March 8, 2022
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